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Spring greetings!  The snow has finally melted here 

in Ohio City.  We missed most of the melting/mud 

season this year because we were traveling.  First, it 

was east to Boone, NC again with Samaritan’s 

purse.  Then, west to Portland to be with friends for 

a funeral.  Then back to Fort Collins, which brings 

us to the big introductions.   

 

We have new nicknames!  Meet Grammy (Annette) 

and Gramps (Spencer).  We even have new coffee 

mugs dear friends made for us.  (just so we don’t 

forget:)   

 

Silas David Nicholl was born March 14.  Andrew 

and Kayla are adjusting well to parenthood and we 

are in love with this little guy.  We are already  try-

ing to figure out ways to see more of him.   

 

We also had more family time with siblings and 

Spencer’s Mom.  Here we are celebrating her 86th. 

What a blessing to be closer to family for a few 

weeks.   

Spencer, his brother Matt, sister Heidi and mom, Dee! 

Silas David (aka My Guy Si) at one month 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please continue to pray for our summer 
of hosting folks here at the Big Horn and 
preaching opportunities Spencer has. 
 
Please pray for the Kate as she raises her 
funds for another year with CRU and her 
summer mission project. 
 
Please Pray for Andrew and Kayla to be 
blessed as new parents and for little Silas 
to grow strong and healthy. 

Ministry  Address:  9088 County Rd. 76, Ohio City, CO 81237              website:  www.Bighornministries.org 
 

Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you for partnering with us 
and Big Horn Ministries.  We are 
grateful and could never do all 
that we are doing without you!    

We also had some wonderful time with Kate.  Here 

she is emceeing a Vision Night for CRU that we 

were able to attend.  She will be off on a summer 

mission project soon.  She is also planning to spend 

another year on campus at CSU working with stu-

dents.  We are so proud of her willingness to step 

into God’s calling for her and build the Kingdom 

among college students! 


